
Reserve your 
Hope-Hill  2022-23
Yearbook TODAY!

Congratulations to 
5th grader Alex Hufffor creating thewinning cover design! 

YEARBOOK ORDER FORM

First & Last Name: ___________________________________________

Grade Level: _______    Teacher: _____________________________

Attach $15 cash payment to this form and submit the form and payment to
your child's teacher.  A receipt will be sent back to you in your child's
Thursday folder the following week.



Yearbooks will be delivered at the end of the school year, May 2023.



If you have questions, please contact Ms. Kingston:  Colleen.Kingston1@apsk12.org

Student & Staff Portraits

Class Pictures

Student Clubs & Organizations

Candids

Your yearbook is full of memories from this school year, including:

Special Events


